
Hello Friend,

We had a great trip to Mexico City and ministered at the main campus of Christ For the Nations and in

several churches. We also live-streamed teaching to the affiliate Bible Schools throughout Mexico.

It was one of the best trips I’ve ever been on! The Lord used us to bring encouragement and strengthen the

churches. Two deaf individuals were healed of their deafness (one had been deaf since birth), and many

impactful words of knowledge were given. We also helped a church in Texicoco that has a supernatural

ministry to the homeless. We plan to help them more in the future.

We then traveled and ministered in Drachten, Holland to a church, and the staff and leaders. Several strong

words of knowledge were given that helped set things in order in people’s lives. We have since received

several testimonies from both locations of people giving glory to God for the great things He has done!

Kid’s Club in Suceag, Romania continues to flourish. The programs for both kids and teens are providing

social, recreational and creative experiences around the Gospel truths and the love of Jesus.

They are gearing up for summer camp in August. Thank you for your generous prayers and support of these

ministries. You are making a big difference for eternity. We love you and call you blessed coming in and

blessed going out.

GOing for the Gospel,

Mark & Julie Serviss

Have a blessed Summer!
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